Minority Justice career
program set for summer

The University of Alaska,
Anchorage School of Justice will
offer “Minorities and Justice
Careers” from June 429, 1984,
This 3<redit course will intro-
duce students to the variety
of career possibilities open .to
them in law, corrections, the
court system, and police work.

It is designed paricularly for
Alaska Native students who have
completed some college-level
study, but it is also open to
others who are interested in pur-
suing careers in the justice
system.

Students will receive a brief
introduction to legal study, with
a special emphasis on constitu-
tional law, and will participate
in an intesive writing workshop
designed to sharpen the ana.
lytic skills necessary for en-
trance to justice careers. Career
professionals in law, law en-
forcement, corrections, and the
court system will address the
class.

In addition, each student will
work individually in a chosen
area of interest during a two-
week internship. During the

1983 summer program, for ex-
ample, students held internships
in the offices of the State
Public Defender, the U.S. Re-
gional Solicitor, the Clerk of
Trial Court, the District At-
torney, and the Devision of
Corrections, as well as in pri-
vate law firms.

For information about the
program, please contact Antonia
Moras or Stephen Conn, UAA
School of Justice, 3211 Pro-
vidence Drive, Anchorage, AK
99508, or call (907)786-1810.



